October Newsletter

As we start into our second month of Sparks, October will be a very busy month for us! We are so

proud of all of the girls and the great job they did at enrollment. We are also happy that everyone
is now officially enrolled in Sparks! This month the girls will be going on a field trip to Brantwood
Farms (Thursday October 11th) Volunteers are more than welcome to come! We will have a
newsletter with more information about the trip. The Sparks will be working on the My
Community Badge where they will participate in a neighbourhood walk and talk about events that
happen in the community.

October 1
- Permission form due for Brantwood Farms!
- Enrollment celebration night! All parents, siblings and friends are invited to attend. Please
drop your Spark off at the regular meeting time and return to join us for our celebration at
7:00 pm. Brownie parents are to bring a healthy snack to share.

October 8
- NO BROWNIES due to Thanksgiving

THURSDAY October 11
- Field trip to Brantwood Farms - please meet at Brantwood farms (251 Powerline Road)
instead of the church. Drop off at Brantwood farms at 5:30 and pick up at 8:00

October 15 - In my community key begins!
- We will go on a neighborhood walk and talk about things we see and hear. * Please dress for
the weather!

October 22
- Advertisements all around us.

October 29
- Halloween Party - Please come dressed in your costume! We ask that Sparks bring a healthy
snack to share for our Halloween Party!

19thbrowniesandsparks@hotmail.ca
www.19thsparksandbrownies.weebly.com
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